This month's birthdays!

11th Lillian

13th Ridd

22nd Nancy

25th Norah



NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 2020



As you are all aware we are entering another lockdown nationally.

We do understand the frustration that this can cause friends and family members and we will endeavour to do as much as we can to keep up the level of the interactions between those who live at Oxendon House and their family and friends.

Any suggestions on other ways we can help you to keep in touch are very much welcomed.





Our Halloween party was a huge success!

The residents loved all the decorations, treats and costumes worn by the staff!

Thank you to everyone that joined in!



We had so many different spooky activities going on it was hard to keep up!
Lots of treats, decorations and of course
Halloween wouldn't be the same without pumpkin carving!

















But of course Oxendon had lots of other games and animal visits this month, smiles all round!

A mile of change!

As part of our effort to raise money for our Residents fund we will be starting to collect a mile of change. Any donations will be gratefully appreciated. Jasmine Healthcare will match pound for pound any funds raised by the home.



Coming up in December Newsletter...





